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Background paper
Foxhill is the house of prayer and discipleship for the Diocese of Chester. Its purpose is to further the mission of the Diocese while being a blessing to the wider church and world.
Located in Frodsham, it is a Christian space for retreats, conferences and training.  The warm and welcoming house is set within 70 acres of mature woodland and lawns, making this the perfect venue for residential and day events, offering peace and space for relaxation, reflection, and renewal. 

It is ideally situated, being in a rural location, yet with Chester, Liverpool, and Manchester all less than 40 minutes away. It offers a personal service to meet the needs of its guests.
Director Designate of Foxhill
There is now a vacancy for a Director Designate of Foxhill. The aim is to recruit this postholder to work alongside, and be mentored by, the current, experienced Director. The current Director has moved to a part-time role and is intending to retire during the first half of 2023. It is anticipated that the Director Designate will take over from the Director at that point.

The role is a combination of strategic and transactional and requires someone with a servant heart who can plan and oversee the delivery of the service at Foxhill and enable the delivery as needed.

We are willing to consider applicants, including parochial clergy, without experience who would be willing to be trained and mentored in the role. The post would be suitable for applicants who would see this role as a vocation and would develop their knowledge and understanding in this role.
The post is open to lay or ordained applicants, although there is an Occupational requirement that the postholder is a practising Christian in accordance with the Equality Act, 2010. To that effect, one of the referees provided should be your current church minister.

Further information about Foxhill can be found on the website: https://foxhillchester.co.uk/ .  

Informal conversations are welcomed with the Director, Reverend Jonathon Green on 01978 733777 or by email: jonathon.green@chester.anglican .org
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